
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Ben Mauldin' <bmauldin@centralmidlands.org>

Date: 12/11/2013 4:38:58 PM
Subject: RE: CMCOG Procurement Process

Ben,

At this time we are not going to cap meals. We will ask for justifications for increases for next year.

From: Ben Mauldin [mailto:bmauldin@centralmidlands.org]
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 12:05 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: CMCOG Procurement Process

Tony,

Good afternoon- Hope your week is going well.

We're developing our RFP materials for services in the upcoming program year. We had discussed in the past, the
possibility of capping the cost of the meals.

Have you decided to move in that direction? If so, I would like to request the amount, so I can include that as part of 
our Request for Proposal process.

Thanks,

Ben
Ben Mauldin
Executive Director
Central Midlands Council of Governments
236 Stoneridge Drive
Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 744-5138 Phone
(803) 376-5394 Fax

This e-mail, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person or entity to whom it is
addressed and may contain sensitive information which is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosing, distributing, copying, or taking 
any action in relation to this e-mail is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and destroy the related message and any attachments.

WARNING: All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), §30-410 SC Code of Laws.
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